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16th November 2016 

G Noble 

15 Ballydoyle Drive 

ASHTONFIELD NSW 2323 

To whom it may concern, 

I support the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project - Application No. SSD 

6612. 

As an employee to Daracon, the expansion project is important to me as we risk losing 

jobs should the expansion not proceed. Daracon currently employs over 800 staff but 

without the ability to supply construction materials to the projects we work on, I fear our 
jobs would be at risk should the expansion not go ahead. 

I deliver concrete to our various job locations around the hunter, but also to other 

construction sites for all different sized companies. Construction companies rely on the 

quality products Daracon can deliver. Daracon can only do this through the high quality 

products that come out of the Martins Creek quarry. 

In conclusion, I support the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Kind Regards, 

epartmPnt of Panning 

22 NOV 2016 
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